
May 28, 2014 

 

Dear Madams: 

I am writing to comment on the proposed amendments to NI 45-106, in particular the proposed 

annual investment limits for non-accredited investors. 

I feel a “cap” of $30,000 to invest in the exempt market" would not good for the economy. I  

I had planned to invest in this way in the market as part of my retirement plan but this cap will 

make it not feasible. Since Canadians are more reliant on their on retirement funds, this is rather 

important. 

 Please also consider the damage this would do.  

 This submission is being made on my own behalf. 

If you would like further elaboration on my comments, please feel free to contact me at 

mariepotter@telus.net. 

Regards, 

  

Marie Potter 
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